
New Information Posted 2/21/25: 

EGT Balancing Alert #5942 is terminated effective 9:00 a.m. Saturday, February 22nd, 2025. 

 

Previous Information Posted 2/19/25: 

 

Pursuant to Section 20, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff, EGT is advising its shippers of a system wide OFO. 

Beginning immediately and continuing until further notice, shippers will be required to maintain physical 

receipts at or above scheduled volumes and at or above physical deliveries.  EGT anticipates it will be 

unable to support short imbalance positions and will be unable to provide any tolerance for short 

positions and, accordingly, EGT may reduce scheduled delivery quantities intraday to balance actual 

receipts and deliveries as necessary to maintain system deliverability and operational integrity.  Shippers 

who fail to comply with Standard Operational Flow Orders are subject to penalties equal to two hundred 

percent (200%) of the applicable Daily Index Price(s) per Dth multiplied by the quantity of Gas by which 

they deviate from the requirements of the Standard OFO. Penalties for failure to comply with this OFO 

will be assessed beginning with Gas Day 19. 

EGT will continue to monitor the pipeline’s pressure and imbalances and will, if necessary, take further 

actions, including the issuance of one or more Emergency Response Operational Flow Orders. 

EGT will schedule receipts and deliveries in accordance with EGT’s Tariff.  It is anticipated that this OFO 

will remain in effect through Gas Day 21, and may be extended beyond that date.  EGT will update this 

OFO as more information becomes available. 

If you have any questions concerning this OFO, please contact your Scheduling Representative. 

 

 

 


